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Dear Parents, 

  

We understand that many of you experienced technical issues with the Goyal Books 

Online website yesterday. We have been in direct contact with Goyal Books for more 

information, and they have stated that the website was down due to an exceptionally high 

volume of traffic.  

  

We appreciate that this has caused a great deal of inconvenience for GEMS families, for 

which we apologise. However, I am pleased to report that Goyal Books Online have 

assured us that the issue has now been fully resolved. 

 

                                              
Thank you. 

                                              
Warm regards, 

 

Asha Alexander 
Principal 
Executive Leader- Climate Change, GEMS Education 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


